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The West and Southeast REALTORS® of the Valley (WeSERV) announces its 

support for Bill Spence, running for Gilbert Town Council. 

 
WeSERV appreciates Bill's unique vision of Gilbert as someone who grew up in Gilbert, 
served in the Navy and is now running for Town Council. When making an endorsement 
decision, the Association considers a candidate's strengths in economic development, 
transportation, private property rights, economic vitality, housing opportunities and 
building better communities. 

 
Bill enunciated several issues he is interested in working on by first gathering good data as part 
of his decision-making process. His commitment to workforce development, recognizing the 
opportunity to match talent with jobs, and the consideration of streamlining city processes 
when remodeling a home are some examples. WeSERV looks forward to working with Bill. 

 
Gary Fenton, 2022 President WeSERV 
Association of REALTORS® 

 
 
 
 

Learn more about WeSERV at https://weserv.realtor/ 
 

Contact: Liz Recchia - Government Affairs Director 
lrecchia@weserv.realtor 

 

 


